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Lady Marie Stubbs
After a long and successful career in education in Scotland, the USA and England,

Marie Stubbs became a household name as a result of her work at
St George’s Roman Catholic Secondary School in Maida Vale.  

The school had been placed in special measures following the murder in 1995
of its former head teacher Philip Lawrence, and in 2000 Lady Stubbs was asked

to lead the team charged with turning the school round. 

In her book ‘Ahead of the Class’ which was recently televised by ITV, Lady Stubbs
has told the story of the work at St George’s and how it was

finally declared ‘a good school’ by Ofsted.

On June 15th she will be talking about the craft of teaching and how a focus on
teaching and learning was central to the success of the efforts at St George’s.

We are anticipating a large audience to this event and an early response is advised.
Please use this slip to book your place.

Contact: Jan Stringer, School of Education and Lifelong Learning,
University of East Anglia, Norwich, NR4 7TJ. Or contact us via:

Tel:  01603 591435                  Fax:  01603 593446                 Email:  jan.stringer@uea.ac.uk 

Name(s):

Name of School: (if applicable)

Education @ UEA Public Lecture Series
Funded by the Alumni Association

Tomlinson on General Issues : 14-19

Monday 23rd May 2005
17:30 to 19:00

Lecture Theatre Block
University of East Anglia

Sir Mike Tomlinson
The Tomlinson Report on 14-19 reform was published in January 2005.

It outlined a radical challenge for the education system, proposing
the widespread overhaul of qualifications and curriculum.

Despite the widespread acclaim for the report,
government declined the opportunity for a

root-and-branch reform of 14-19.

With the election behind us, Mike Tomlinson will revisit the
pressing issues of 14-19 reform and review

the opportunities for genuine change.

We are anticipating a large audience to this event and an early response is advised.
Please use this slip to book your place.

Contact: Jan Stringer, School of Education and Lifelong Learning,
University of East Anglia, Norwich, NR4 7TJ. Or contact us via:

Tel:  01603 591435                  Fax:  01603 593446                Email:  jan.stringer@uea.ac.uk 

Name(s):

Name of School: (if applicable)


